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Adoration Lutheran Church 

Announcements For May 8, 2022

Tuesday, May 10th 

6 p.m. Church Council Meeting 

 

Wednesday, May 11th          

6:15 p.m. Worship         

7 p.m. Choir Rehearsal         

            

Sunday, May 15th          

8:15 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 

9 a.m. Worship & Mulala Service         

10:10 a.m. Annual Meeting in Fellowship Hall       

  

Wednesday, May 18th   

6:15 p.m. Worship     

          

Sunday, May 22nd           

9 a.m. Worship            

10 a.m. Choir Rehearsal            

           

Wednesday, May 25th          

6:15 p.m. Worship         

7 p.m. Choir Rehearsal         

         

         

          

          

      

A very Happy Mother’s Day to all who are 

mothers, expectant mothers, grandmothers, 

great-grandmothers, stepmothers, bonus 

mothers, aunts, teachers, moms to fur 

babies, and all those playing a valuable role 

in the lives of children!  We honor you and 

thank you! 
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Thanks for Supporting Adoration Culver's Night! 

We had a great turnout for our first Adoration Culver's Night on Monday, April 11th! 
Thanks to Tania Beyler, Deanna Posig, Sandy Ringwall, and Jeanette Nowakowski for helping our "staff 
crew" through the night.  Special thanks to Gloria Becker for organizing and coordinating with the Layton 

Avenue Culver's to support Adoration and its ministry. 
 

Early totals are that we raised $398!!! 
  

*And mark your calendar for the next Culver's night on May 9th! 

              

      

       

    Highway Clean-Up Time 
Meet at 9:30 a.m. on Saturday, May 21st at Edgerton Ave. & Forest Home Ave.  

Gloves will be provided.  We will be done by 11 a.m. 
For questions and/or to register, please call Judy Goodwin at:  414.281.9368 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Choir Rehearsals Have Resumed! 

May Rehearsals:  

Rehearsals starting in May will take place after worship on SUNDAYS and WEDNESDAYS with no more Tuesday 
morning rehearsals. 

*Upcoming May Rehearsal Dates:  May 8th, May 11th, May 22nd, and May 25th  
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Pursuant to C10.03. of the Adoration Lutheran Church Constitution, 
this message serves as notice that the Annual Meeting of Adoration Lutheran Church 
will be held at 10:10 a.m. on Sunday, May 15th, 2022 in the Fellowship Hall. The 
purpose of this meeting includes review of the past year of ministry, discussion of 
future visioning, and the election of Church Council members.  Please join us for this 
meeting. 10% of voting members are required to reach a quorum.  
 
 

 

 

 
 

Mark your calendars! Adoration will be holding its annual Father's Day Tool Drive to 
benefit Milwaukee Habitat for Humanity on Sunday, June 19th. Donations of new or 

gently used tools are greatly appreciated. (Ex shovels, rakes, hand tools, painting 

supplies) Don't have tools to spare or time to purchase new? Cash donations will also be 

accepted. 
 

 
 

 

 

Save the Date… The church picnic will be on Sunday, July 17, 2022, starting at 

Noon. More information to follow in the future! 

 
Calling All Veterans... 

Please see below for information on an Ice Cream Social and Silent Auction taking place 
on May 12th from 12:00 PM-2 PM at Jansen Fest Hall – 7215 West Cold Spring Road in 

Greenfield. 
(Copies can also be found on the table in the Narthex.)  
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Let's Help Adoration Stand with Ukraine! 

 

Lutheran Disaster Response: Lutheran Disaster Response is accompanying our companion 

churches in Ukraine, Hungary, Poland and Slovakia, as well as such ecumenical partners, in their 

humanitarian responses to the crisis.  

These partners provide refugees with immediate support and supplies such as food, blankets, 

water and hygiene kits. Gifts to “Eastern Europe Crisis Response” will be used in full (100%) to 

assist those affected by the crisis in Ukraine and neighboring countries. 

 

How is Lutheran World Relief helping? 

We are committing $4 million to respond to this crisis and are on the ground working with 

partners in and around Ukraine to rapidly develop programming plans based on short- and long-

term needs. 

As part of this response, we are providing emergency funds to Ukrainian refugee families 

in Poland. Cash will be distributed at Lutheran churches throughout southwest Poland. 

Your congregation’s gift will deliver urgent support and care, like: food, shelter and other 

critically needed items; Mission Quilts and Kits for families who fled their homes; and medicine 

and supplies for clinics. Give online or mail a check with "Ukraine Match" in the memo line to 

LWR, PO Box 17061, Baltimore, MD 21297-1061. 
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Volunteers needed! Adoration will once again be partnering with Milwaukee Habitat for 
Humanity to create safe and affordable housing for local families. I am looking for 2 volunteers 
to help with framing on Saturday, June 4, from 8 am - 3 pm. Please reach out to Jessica 
Hodgson (jesstar_13@yahoo.com or 608-797-2948) for registration details. 
 

 
 

 

                        
 

  Seeking Volunteer Drivers 

One ride a week could help make a difference in another older adult's life. 
Volunteers are essential in transporting older adults to and from dialysis, 

well visits, and other vital medical appointments!   
Milwaukee County: VolunteerMilwaukee@eras.org or  

(414) 488-6931 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Adoration is Collecting Pop Tabs for Ronald McDonald House 

Since 2000, recycling the little aluminum tabs from soda cans has generated over $375,000 for our 
Ronald McDonald House®. 

Start collecting at home and work. As your containers fill up, bring your tabs in and put them in the 
collection container located on the table in the Narthex. We will take care of getting them to their 
destination! So simple and yet such a great way of making a difference! 

Visit https://rmhc-easternwi.org/how-to-help/pop-tabs/ for more details on this wonderful program! 

 

 

mailto:jesstar_13@yahoo.com
mailto:VolunteerMilwaukee@eras.org
https://rmhc-easternwi.org/how-to-help/pop-tabs/
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Your Help is Appreciated 

Please consider sewing school bags for our 

October Lutheran World Relief school supplies. 

See Judy Goodwin for directions. (Phone: 414.281.9368) 

 

Flowers!!! What a great way to honor a loved one’s birthday, anniversary or to 

memorialize someone by providing flowers for the altar. For $30, a beautiful 

arrangement will be placed in church. Sign-up on the calendar by the front 

entrance. Money can be placed in an envelope and placed in offering basket or in 

lock box outside of Crystal’s office. 

 

 

 

How Can We Pray for You or Someone You Know? 

The power of prayer can literally change lives! Send an e-mail to the church office or call with 

your requests. You can remain anonymous too by putting a note in the new lock box outside 

Crystal’s office.                                                                  

                 

 
 

 
 

 

Let us pray… 
We hold the following people in our prayers: 

           Perry Buck 
          Pat Koch 
          Ruth Bauer 
          John & Kathy Imp 
          Lindsay Pelaez (niece of the Schmidt family) 
          Akasha (Great-granddaughter of Joyce Weinert) 
          Mary Binter Robinette (friend of the Regents) 

 
 
 



7 
 

We continue to pray for strength and recovery for:  
   Dick Voegeli 
   Jan Rinderle 
   Pat (Cousin of Donna Babilius) 
   Joani Bettin 
   Joyce Weinert 
   Bob Bauer 

We keep in our prayers:  
Keith (Sandy Eigner’s brother-in-law) 
Susan (Darlene Witkowiak’s brother) 
Jeremy (nephew to Tom Nowakowski) 
Karen (Sandy Ringwall’s sister) 
Caroline (Jill Lindberg’s daughter) 
Scott & Debbie (family of Margaret Duris) 
Shelby and the Taylor Daniels Family (friends of Crystal Januchowski) 
  

We pray for those grieving the death of loved ones: 
Ted and Mardy Lazaris, grieving the death of friend, Bill 
Sharon Anderson, grieving the death of her nephew, Mark 

 
 

                           If you have something that you would like to share in the announcements, 

please send an email to Pastor Matt and Crystal before 1:30 p.m. on Mondays.       

Announcements are emailed every Wednesday and attached to the Sunday bulletin. 

pastormattadoration@gmail.com                                                   adorationlutheran@gmail.com 

 

 

One last thing...While we appreciate the books that have been donated in the past when we   hosted 

book sales, we do not have plans to host another event in the foreseeable future.  Therefore, please 

do not drop books off at the church as we cannot accept them.  Please consider donating them to a 

senior care facility, community center, another church or school, library, or a donation center.  If 

you have dropped books off here, and want them back, please pick them up before June 1st or they 

will be donated.  Thank you!

                       Find us on Facebook…Like our page, Like our posts and Share!  

 

2022 * Adoration Lutheran Church * All rights reserved. 

3840 West Edgerton Avenue - Greenfield, WI 53221 Phone: 414.281.0414  

adorationlutheran@gmail.com 
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